
Notice of Proposed Property Tax Levy for Hickory Hills Park District 

 

 I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy for Hickory Hills Park 

District for 2024 will be held on be held on November 18, 2024 at 7:00pm at the Cynthia 

Neal Administration Center, 8047 W. 91st Place, Hickory Hills, Illinois. 

 

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing 

district may contact Jennifer Fullerton, Director of the Hickory Hills Park District, at 

8047 W. 91st Place, Hickory Hills, Illinois, or by telephone at (708)430-6317. 

 

 II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2023 

were $1,271,919. 

 

The proposed corporate and special purpose taxes estimated to be levied for 2024 are 

$1,404,303. This represents a 10.41% increase over the previous year. 

 

 III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission 

leases for 2023 were $474,924. 

 

The property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building commission leases 

for 2024 are $462,756. This represents a 2.56% decrease over the previous year. 

 

 IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were $1,746,843. 

 

The estimate total property taxes to be levied for 2024 are $1,867,059. This represents a 

6.88% increase over the previous year.  

 


